
          
Dear Parents/Caregivers,    
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  ANZAC Day Badges are available for sale at School. All proceeds go directly to the RSL. 

 

 STUDENT OF THE WEEK AWARDS 
FOR TERM 2 

 

Our Term 2 You Can Do It focus is:  

Organisation – classroom Awards will begin in Week 2 

LOTE – Japanese – Malakie 5/6B PE – Georgia P/1D 

Art -  Brock B 3/4L Bus Awards – Dahli, Archie & Zarah 

 

 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 

Please see a full Term 2 Calendar draft #2 on the back page 

of the Week 3 Newsletter     
Week 2  

Wed 28th April- School Council – Governance Training 

6pm- 8.15pm  

Fri 30th April- District Cross Country- Clunes Golf Club 

Helpers required please 

Sunday 25th April optional student attendance at the ceremony.                                                       

Details below. Please follow the Hepburn Shire COVID- 

safe rules required for the event. Please check the Shire 

website for details.  Thank you.                                                                                    

 

 
 

Thursday 22nd April, 2021 
 Week 2 

 

Clunes Primary School 

Mini Newsletter  

“Golden Past, Bright Futures” 
Canterbury Street, Vic. 3370 
Telephone (03) 5345 3182 

Email: clunes.ps@education.vic.gov.au 

 

We learn. We show respect. 
 We are safe. 

 

 

  

Best wishes to you all for a positive fortnight ahead.   Kind regards, Sonia & the staff of CPS.                                                                                            

 

Mid-morning Service - 10.30am. All students are invited to participate. Please assemble in front of the RSL 

Hall at 10.30am in school uniform for our march towards the Cenotaph. We will line the street as a guard of 

honour for the formal march. We will then stand as a school group on the north side of the cenotaph. 

Our School Captains and Vice–Captains will participate in the formal ceremony. Ryan will read Stanza Three 

of the Ode and all four School Captains will lay a wreath on behalf of the school community. 

Selected pieces of student writing (senior school) will be read at the ceremony by the authors. The chosen 

pieces for 2021 were written by Jay M and Zeb W. Selected pieces will be placed in the Week 3 Newsletter. 

 

Tree Order 

forms will 

be available 

next week! 
 
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Punctuation Blitz! 
 

For the next four weeks in writing there will be a whole school focus on Punctuation. 

To extend our focus beyond just the classroom, students and families will be invited to 

participate in activities focused on finding, editing or correctly using punctuation.  

The first of these activities is… 

 

Your job is to be a ‘Punctuation Hunter’. We know that there is punctuation out there in the 

wilds of Clunes and we would like you to find it and capture it! (In a photo). 

Take a photo of a sign, display, poster or any other piece of writing that has good punctuation 

and upload it to the Clunes Primary School Teams page, or bring a hard copy into school. 

All photos sent in will be placed in a draw for a special prize to be drawn in 4 weeks 

 

The second activity is… 

 

Somewhere in this newsletter we have made a mistake! 

We may have forgotten a piece of punctuation or used the wrong type of punctuation in the 

sentence. 

Your job is to find the error and edit the sentence to correct it. You can write down the sentence 

correctly or send in the page with editing. Send this in to your teacher and your name will be 

placed in the draw for a prize. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


